
Attention Corvette Specialists ! 
 

 
 
     General Motors has issued a Technical Service bulletin for 1997 and 
newer Corvettes (automatic only) with the 5.7L engine. This bulletin 
recommends installing a Litens OAD (overrunning alternator decoupler 
pulley) to the vehicle in order to eliminate certain rumble type noises at idle.  
The TSB requires you to purchase the alternator decoupler and alternator as 
a unit ($$$).  The decoupler cannot be purchased separately at the dealer.   
 
     Great news! The same decoupler pulley that is installed on the new 
alternator is available separately through your Goodyear distributor.  The 
Goodyear part number is 49908.   
Note: A special tool (802592) is available through Goodyear and must also be purchased to install the 49908.  
 

                                                                   
 

Goodyear part number 49908 


